Dr, PForrest C, Allen
Director of Athletiecs
Kansas University
Lawrence, Kansas

My dear Doctor Allen:

I told you last Saturdey night how much I appreciated
your splendid talk, You will understand the real
depth of my appreciation when you learn how much we
have in common from reading the attached electro copy
of a letter I wrote Al Gebert on August 16, 1938,

Sometime when vou are in Wichita and have a few moments
to spare, I should like very much to visit with you,
Five me a buzz if you ever have the time,

With kindest personal regards, I am
Sincerely vyours,

STEARMAN ATRCRAFRT
Division of Boeing Airplane Company
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Copy: Henry Gott
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